
Championship Bulletin 01 
2020 IAME LGM Series 

Permit Number CH2020/K023 

Championship Grade C 

Due to the on-going Covid-19 Pandemic, the 2020 IAME LGM Series will not go ahead as planned. 

the Motorsport UK Championship Permit has been cancelled by the Organising club (Trent Valley Kart Club). 

Drivers that are registered for the 2020 Championship will be given the option to either carry over their 

Registration fee to 2021 or alternatively be able to claim a refund by contacting the Championship Promoter 

directly. 

Signed Championship Coordinator Date 20/07/2020 

Danielle Short 


